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Zetland School hereby invite all staff and pupils to.....
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                                                                      Dress up as your  

                                favourite Book  

                                Character in 


 

                    

                     celebration of




  World Book Day
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On Thursday the 5th of March we are inviting all 
staff and pupils to come to school dressed as their 
favourite book character.  This will be all day and 
there will be no contribution as it is just for fun.  
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                         We look forward to seeing the variety of characters that come  

                           through our door each World Book Day.  
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As always we appreciate the support we receive and would 

like to say a big thank you to parents and grandparents for 

the effort that goes into making some of the fantastic costumes
we see each year.
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